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Lou Mansolillo

From: Ryan Ludwig <rrludwig@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 11:22 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Support for H-5816

To Whom It May Concern, 

I, Ryan Ludwig, a resident of 45 Woodbine Street in Providence, RI, am testifying in support of Bill H-5816 in favor of 
expanding our offshore wind.  

I have long been a proponent of supporting and building a resilient local clean energy supply. It is a critical step toward 
reaching the just energy transition we need.  

While no technology is without its faults, offshore wind power and this bill are an important and necessary step in 
cutting pollution, reducing fossil fuel dependence, and creating local jobs.  

For a resilient future for all of us in RI, I strongly urge you to support and pass this bill.  

Thank you for your consideration and your service in building a better RI future.  

Sincerely, 

Ryan Ludwig 

--  
Ryan Ludwig, RA 
Associate Professor, Cummings School of Architecture, Roger Williams University 
Visiting Faculty, Cornell AAP 
 
Author of Beyond Sustainable (2021) 


